
 

 

 

INVITATION 
Christian Life Program (CLP) 

 

We invite everyone from all walks of life, married, single, divorced or 

widowed, who would like to deepen their relationship with God, to attend 

the Christian Life Program (CLP) offered by Couples for Christ Family 

Ministries in Bermuda. The Couples for Christ Family Ministries is a 

community of the faithful, anchored in the Catholic Church, which offers a 

family oriented support system for individuals to deepen their spiritual life. 

The CLP will be held on two consecutive Saturdays; October 19th and 

October 26th, from 11:00am-3:00pm, in St. Theresa’s Cathedral Hall. 

Please join us for a restful day of fellowship in a vibrant community, 

listening to powerful sharing and testimonies. Lunch and refreshments will 

be served. Please RSVP your attendance to George & Grace Alayon at 

cfcbermuda@gmail.com  or call/text 704-0125. 
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